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27 February 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Whole School Trip – Tuesday 28th March 2017 

 

I am pleased to tell you, the waiting is over and I can reveal that this year’s trip will be to the Yorkshire 

Wildlife Park.  The trip is aimed at supporting and enriching our whole school theme ‘Saving Planet Earth’ 

and will be an educational, as well as fun, day out.  

 

Children will have the opportunity to visit the various animal activities and take part in workshops on 

topics relating to curriculum work.   

 

We will be leaving school at 9am prompt so could children please arrive at school for 8.30am so that we 

can register and organise children ready to board the coaches.  If your child is ill on the day and not 

attending, please call school as early as possible to let us know. 

 

We are leaving the park at 2.15pm so anticipate arrival back to school at approximately 3.15pm. 

 

I am also very pleased to tell you that the FAN Club are able to fund the entire trip this year, a total 

cost of £2845.50 (£1520.50 admission to the park and cost of each class’s workshop and £1325 for 

coaches).  So we will not be requesting a voluntary contribution – THANKYOU FAN CLUB! 

 

Children will not be required to wear school uniform, but must wear sturdy footwear and be dressed in 

warm / waterproof clothing.  Trousers are highly recommended! 

 

Children will also need a packed lunch (if you are entitled to Free School Meals or Universal KS1 free 

school meals please indicate on the consent form if you require school to provide a packed lunch).  

Children will need to carry their lunch in a suitable bag / rucksack throughout the day.  Please do not 

send children will fizzy drinks or glass containers. 

 

In addition, as we have several children in school with severe allergies, children or adults must not bring 

food / snacks that contain any traces of NUTS or KIWI.  These foods will be confiscated and disposed 

of if present in pack ups. 

Please complete and submit the consent form on Parentmail, for each of your children, by Friday 10th 

March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Chappell 
Headteacher 

Hemingbrough CP School 


